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I as a New South Wales heritage enthusiast of historical buildings and precious historical 
infrastructure am opposed to the destruction of the Windsor bridge area as it has very significant 
history to which it has been vandalised by corrupt development and especially in the inner 
suburbs of Sydney of high rise apartments of which it brings terrible and ugly unwanted 
destruction and especially of Chinese foreign investors buying property and not living in it and 
going back to China in part of the free trade agreement between Australia and China. 


